
Dear Families,

Thank you so much for entrusting us with your child’s education this year! While we are
only halfway through the year, it’s already time to determine what 2024-25 looks like for
your family. Every day we receive inquiries for the fall so we’re sure to be full at 30 next
year. Returning families have an opportunity to enroll before new families. That
opportunity is now!

Next school year we will have two options. Both are 5 days a week.
A = 8:30 am - 12:45 pm for $775 per month
B = 8:30 am - 2:45 pm for $925 per month

We are excited to be working with an outside agency, The LeaderShop, to provide after
care from 2:45 - 6:00 pm. That agreement should be solidified by the end of February.
More information as soon as it’s available!

To reserve a space for next year, please complete the registration form available in the
rack across from the office or at www.rpcpreschool.com. As a returning family, you can
roll over your deposit from this year which was $325. It will be applied to your May 2025
tuition. Registration fees are $100 and to be submitted with your registration form.

Please let us know if you have any questions!

Warmly,

Lynda Nadkarni & Joan Kanatas

http://www.rpcpreschool.com

